
 

Dear Families, 

I am excited to see all of our new and returning friends to the class! The 
start of the school year is always a chaotic time due to the fact that 
everyone is trying to get back to their normal routines after summer. 
Please remember to be patient and to plan for extra time in the morning       
so your child does not feel rushed to get to school. 

Our work period begins at 9:00 am.  The classroom door will close at this 
time and I will start the morning group. Please have your child to school 
on time so they can get the most of the program. My classroom is open 
starting at 8:45 am. If you are running late please wait in the hallway until 
a teacher opens the door for your child to enter as to not disrupt the rest 
of the class. 

During the first few weeks we will concentrate on building our classroom 
community by learning how to be respectful, how to work together and 
how to complete tasks.  We will also focus on our daily routines by lots of 
practice and patience. 

Our curriculum studies this month will focus on the Practical Life 
materials, rhyming, and numbers. Our science studies will focus on the 
Solar System, Earth (land, air, water), the seasons, and trees. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns via email at 
erin@montessoriacademyidaho.com  

 

 

Birthdays  

Gage’s 4th birthday on the 6th 

Important Dates 
 
Tuesday, September 5th 
First Day of School 
 
Wednesday, September 20th 
Class Pictures 
 
Wednesday, September 27th 
Individual School Pictures 
 
October 26th & 27th 
No School 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
 

September       
Room 3 


